
From: Plumas Lake Little League
To: Brianne Ritchie
Subject: Feather River exit park
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 7:23:21 PM

Hi! Our little league has been using the feather river exit park field for practices and I was
wondering if we could have permission to get a portapotty put in for the season? It would be
taken away end of May.

Thank you!
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